
• 
Laura Cender 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Laura, 

Pfizer lnr 
E:IIS 
PORT-41-016 

7000 Portage Road 
Kalamazoo, Ml 49001-0199 

Pfizer Global Supply 

Environmental Health and Safety 

April 25, 2018 

As per our phone conversation this morning, Tim Fedewa and I have been working together for the last two years 
and he has basically been perfonning all the RSO duties (with my oversight) for the last six months in preparation 
for taking over as RSO. As part of the training we have reviewed the emergency procedures as well as all operating 
procedures. 

Regarding the break-out of materials and equipment, please see the following: 

a. Kay Ray 70628P, 2 sources not to exceed S mCi each 
b. TN Technologies Model 5200, 2 sources not to exceed 10 mCi each 
c. TN Technologies Model 5205, 2 sources not to exceed 10 mCi each 
d. ThermoMeasure 5201, 1 source not to exceed SO mCi 
e. TN Technologies Model TNS200, 1 source not to exceed 100 mCi 

Tim's contact information is: 

Timothy J Fedewa. CSP 
Pfizer 
7000 Portage Rd. 
PORT-41-016 
Kalamazoo, Ml 4900 I 
timothy.j.fedewa@pfizer.com 
Cell: 269.598.2180 
Office: 269.833.0962 

Just to confirm that we do not need to make alternate arrangements for when I leave on May I, since we requested 
the change in RSO 30 days in advance. 

It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning and we are looking forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

Regards 

Mary 

Mary ~,f Murphy, CSP, RSO 
Manager, Environmental Health and Safety 


